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King’s Park Secondary
New S2 Numeracy Session


Wednesday 16th May 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

As you will be aware, Numeracy is an essential skill for school, life and work. In the maths department we are working hard to develop our pupils’ Numeracy skills. Many of you will also be keen to support your child with Numeracy. If you would like to find out more information on how to help your child, you are invited to attend a Numeracy Information session after school on Wednesday 16th May 2018 from 6.00pm – 7.00pm. 

If you plan to attend the session, I would be grateful if you could return the tear-off slip below to the school office. 

I look forward to meeting with you. 

Mrs L Forrester
Principal Teacher of Maths and Numeracy




I am able to attend the Numeracy Information Session on Wednesday 16th May 2018. 
  
Pupil Name _____________________________________________ 

Please return to the school office by Tuesday 15th May.  
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